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October has been fun but now we
prepare for November.
Congratulations Families! We
have Quarter 1 in the rear view
mirror and it is full steam ahead into
the holiday season. As the weather

Ms. Brinegar’s Kindergarten Class C00IS down, remember to set your
clocks back an hour, November 5th.

Our 3rd Habit from Steven Covey's 7 Habits of Highly Effective Teens is
"Put First Things First" --- The main focus for November is planning and
preparing and getting rid of unnecessary activities that don't serve us. As
the month goes by, please stress planning and preparation with your
child.

We are on Thanksgiving Break, November 20th-24th of this year. We are
certainly thankful for our staff and students. We are thankful for you
because without our partnership, we can not fully MAXIMIZE our time
with students.

Lastly, a big thank you to all of the parents/guardians/community who
came out to support our activities last month!

Educationally yours,
Marvis Meeks, M.Ed.




Just a few gentle reminders: Please reiterate the
importance of turning off cellphones. If your child must
bring a cellphone to school, they need to put in locker or
turned in to the office and turned off. If student’s
cellphones are out during school, they will be confiscated
and | will notify the student’s parent. Any repeated
incidents will result in loss of privilege and/or suspension.

We are asking parents to enter through the front door
only. The back door is reserved for students in the
morning and afternoon. We want to continue to keep the
school safe at all times. We wish you the best this Holiday
Season!!

Educationally yours,
Marvis Meeks

Picture Day

WHAT HAPPENED IN NOVEMBER:

STUDENT ADVISORIES: STUDENTS GOT TO PICK AN
ACTIVITY TO PARTICIPATE IN INCLUDING WATCHING
A MOVIE, PLAYING BASKETBALL, MAKING TIE DYE
SHIRTS AND MANY MORE!

PICTURE DAY: STUDENTS GOT THEIR PICTURE
TAKEN AND PARENTS WERE ABLE TO PURCHASE
THEM!

PAINT AND SIP: STUDENTS AND PARENTS WORKED
IN DIFFERENT STATIONS TO CREATE AMAZING
PAINTINGS WITH THE HELP OF OUR PARTNERS

SAMARITAN HEALTH!

CANNED GOODS COLLECTION: STUDENTS WERE
TASKED TO BRING IN AS MANY CANNED GOODS AND
NON-PERISHABLE ITEMS. THE HOUSE THAT
BROUGHT IN THE MOST WOULD BE AWARDED POINT!
CONGRATS TO ALTURISMO FOR BRINGING IN THE
MOST!
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